
   

NEWSLETTER - SUMMER 2015

A huge ‘Thank You’ to Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park for hosting our 

first ever Family Fun Camping Weekend, in aid of the Foodbank. It 

was a fantastic event. Thanks to everyone who camped and came 

along as a Day Visitor. 

Bob and Sylvie Clover enjoyed a 2-night stay in ‘Ivey’, an auction prize 

won at our Charity Dinner Dance. ‘Ivey’ is a 1959 split-screen 

VW campervan, the mascot of Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park. 

Family Fun Camping Weekend at 
Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park

For all our weekly news, why not 
follow us on Twitter 
@WadebridgeFB or like us on 
Facebook.

We’d like to thank Caz Waddell from 
the Cornwall Wildlife Trust for leading 
the activities during the Camping 
Weekend, Gary Dutton Butchers for the 
BBQ. Thanks also to Pastor Richard 
Curnow and guest Steve Parsons for 
leading the Church Service in the 
camping field and The Farmers Arms, St 
Merryn for a lovely Sunday lunch and 
their kind donation to the Foodbank.

This Summer we were joined by Jimmy 
Knight who volunteered with us as part 
of his Duke of Edinburgh Gold Award. 
Ethan Philp & David Langmaid who are 
both Year 10 Students from Wadebridge 
School also joined us on work 
experience. We really appreciate their 
help in the Foodbank & StoreHouse Shop 
and we wish them all the best with their 
studies next term. 

Work Experience

Wadebridge Foodbank & StoreHouse, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 6DA 
Tel: 01208 815374

Email: contact@wadebridgefoodbank.org   Website: www.wadebridgefoodbank.org
www.facebook.com/WadebridgeFoodbankStoreHouse   Twitter @WadebridgeFB

Registered Charity No. 1146404



Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse 

Bodmin
Bodmin Christian Fellowship,

Berrycoombe Road, 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS

Monday & Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Camelford
St Thomas’ Church, 
Tuesday 2pm-4pm

Wadebridge
Bridgend, Wadebridge. PL27 6DA

Can you help by supporting the work of the Foodbank & Storehouse? If so, please detach and return the slip below.

Name:     Email Address:
Address:

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO
I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO
I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £

Please return to Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall, PL27 6DA. 

Cheques can be made payable to ‘Wadebridge Foodbank and Storehouse’

Keith Supports the Foodbank from 12,000ft

 Thank you to all our Foodbank Friends for your continued support 

Foodbank Drop-In Times
The Foodbank helps local people in 
crisis in Bodmin, Camelford, 
Wadebridge and the surrounding 
rural areas by providing three days’ 
worth of nutritionally balanced 
dried and tinned food. Food is given 
out in exchange for a voucher that 
is distributed by local statutory and 
voluntary organisations such as 
schools, doctors, churches etc. If 
you or some-one you know needs 
food, or you are a statutory or 
voluntary agency and want to hold 
vouchers, please contact us on 
01208 815374.

The Storehouse is a local project 
helping local people. People donate 
second hand furniture, white goods 
& household items in good condition 
to the StoreHouse, and these are 
given free of charge to someone in 
need, or sold for a reasonable price 
in our shop. Come and have a 
browse, one person’s junk is 
another person’s treasure! to the 
StoreHouse, and these are given 
free of charge to someone in need, 
or sold for a reasonable price in our 
shop. Come and have a browse, one 
person’s junk is another person’s 
treasure!

A fantastic total of 2.5 tonnes of food 

was donated at our Tesco Collection 

at the Padstow & Wadebridge stores, 

this will provide approx 6,177 meals 

to local people in crisis. A big thank 

you to everyone who donated. We 

are incredibly grateful to all our 

volunteers, the Tesco staff, Marion 

Willets the Community Champion at 

Tesco, the employees of Lloyds Bank 

& members of the Wadebridge Rotary 

Club who volunteered their time to 

help & support our collection.
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Congratulations to Keith, our Foodbank 
Volunteer who recently jumped out of 
a plane to raise funds for our 
Foodbank, over £600 has been raised. 

Keith is a former parachute instructor 
& a display team leader with the Red 
Devils Parachute Display Team & has 
jumped out of a plane over 1,600 
times. Keith is now aged 62 & he hasn’t 
taken part in a parachute jump since 
1991, so as well as raising money for 
our charity this was also  a trip down 
memory lane from 12,000ft!

Our youngest volunteer, Tom aged 7 
who helped at our Tesco Collection.

We had lots of fun serving tea & cake 
in our vintage tea tent at this 
Summers ‘Rock Oyster Festival’. This 
is a fantastic local event with great 
entertainment & we were delighted 

to be invited again this year.

Keith pictured here with the Cornish 
Parachute Club & Jacqui White. Thanks to 

everyone who has donated.


